

Mata Pelajaran : Bahasa Inggris
Paket : Paket C Kelas 11
Tutor : Vidayah, S.Pd.

Multiple Choice

Identify the choice that best completes the statement or answers the question.

1. When meeting your friend at 10 o'clock a.m., you could say ...
 - a. good morning
 - b. good afternoon
 - c. good night
 - d. good evening
 - e. good bye

2. Anne : Hey!
Mary : Hi, Anne!
Anne : How are you?
Mary : ... and you?
Anne : Good. I'm on my way to work. Talk to you soon.
 - a. Hi
 - b. Fine, thanks
 - c. Sorry
 - d. Nice to meet you
 - e. Good morning

3. Beni : Good morning, Mr.Rohman!
Mr.Rohman :
 - a. Good morning
 - b. I'm good
 - c. Happy
 - d. Nice to meet you
 - e. I'm sorry

4. Lina : Hi Amy.
Amy : Hi Lina. It's good to see you.
Lina : It's good to see you, too.?
Amy : Fine, thanks. But I've been very busy with school work.
 - a. Good afternoon
 - b. How are you
 - c. Fine, thanks
 - d. Are you busy
 - e. Good job

5. Joko : Hello! My name is ...
Jennie : Hi, I'm Jennie. Nice to meet you
 - a. 15 years
 - b. reading book
 - d. Malang
 - e. a student

c. Joko

6. Mark :

William : I'm from England.

- a. What's your name?
- b. William is from England
- c. Where are you from?

- d. How old are you?
- e. what do you like to do?

7. Eric : Do you mind if I ask ?

Doni : I am fifteen years old.

- a. how are you
- b. how's it going
- c. what's your name

- d. how old you are
- e. where you are from

8. Edy : Hey, Emy. What do you like to do?

Emy : I do it everyday.

- a. I am Emy
- b. I am sixteen
- c. I like meatball

- d. I like reading novel
- e. It is funny story

9. Luca : Hi,?

Anna : No, I'm not. I'm from Madura.

- a. Where are you from
- b. Are you from Madura
- c. Are you from Malang

- d. Are you Indonesian
- e. Where do you come from

10. Read the following text!

My name is Charlie. I am fourteen years and I am a boy. I was born into the family of Mr. and Mrs. Davidson. I am an only child. I live with my parents and my grandparents.

From the text above, we know that

- a. Charlie is sixteen years
- b. Charlie is the only child
- c. Charlie has one brother

- d. Charlie lives alone
- e. Charlie is a girl

11. Zulfa : Do you think Rendra hates Clara?

Hani : ... I often see them together.

- a. I think so
- b. I don't think so
- c. I feel you are right
- d. I go with your opinion
- e. I can't say anything

12. Yuda : What about this red jasmine?

Nanda : ... but I prefer the orchid.

Yuda : Do you want it? Let me buy it for you.

Nanda : Thank you

- a. That's beautiful

- b. It is too expensive
- c. It is not good
- d. I think it's colorful
- e. I don't like it

13. Lisa : I think walking in the morning is good for us.

Angga : ... it can make our body fit and fresh.

- a. That's true
- b. I don't think so
- c. I have different opinion
- d. I refuse that
- e. I disagree

14. Dika : How about watching TV? Our TV programs nowadays are very interesting.

Adit : I think it can make me boring. There are too much advertisement.

- a. I go along with you
- b. I don't think so
- c. I am on your side
- d. Ok with me
- e. Good idea

15. Toni : we agree that English is very important subject for us. Do you think so?

Yogi : well It is an interesting language. And by mastering English, we can communicate with other nations.

- a. I think so
- b. I don't think so
- c. No way
- d. No deal
- e. I think you are wrong

16. Ani : Don't you think those cookies are nice?

Ida : Yes, but

- a. I am sorry to hear that
- b. What a surprise!
- c. How awful it is
- d. Don't you think they are too sweet?
- e. You have my agreement

17. Ani : Why are you so sad? Wasn't you successful?

Ida :

- a. I'm happy for you
- b. Thank God
- c. No, thanks
- d. What a confidence
- e. It's difficult to appreciate it

18. Ani :

Ida : I think it's great

- a. Have you read this book?
- b. What do you think of this book?
- c. What is it?
- d. Do you know this?
- e. How do you do?

19. Ani :
Ida : I love it
a. How do you like this place?
b. What does it mean?
c. Do you want to join us?
d. Isn't the idea worse than before?
e. I love you
20. A: Do you think we should advertise it?
B : Personally. I think that's a good idea.
The underlined words express....
a. Apology
b. An opinion
c. Offer help
d. Accept help
e. Agreement

Read the text below! This text is for number 21 to 24.

I want to introduce my favorite teacher. Her name is Miss Mifta. She teaches math. She lives in Kepanjen, Malang. She likes eating, drawing and designing a picture.

She has fair skin, and I like to see her because she looks beautiful. She has sharp nose and sweet smile. She likes wearing mask and simple clothes. Her height is about one hundred fifty five centimeters. She likes wearing hijab.

What do I like from Miss Mifta? I like some of her personality. She is nice person. She is very friendly and likes smiling. One thing that I love is Miss Mifta is never looked angry even when she is getting mad.

21. Based on the text, who is Miss Mifta?
- | | |
|------------------------|------------------------|
| a. The English teacher | d. The writer's friend |
| b. The math teacher | e. The writer's mom |
| c. The history teacher | |
22. Based on the text, what does Miss Devi look like?
- | | |
|-------------------|-----------------------|
| a. She is kind | d. She is friendly |
| b. She is tall | e. She has sharp nose |
| c. She is patient | |
23. Based on the text, what is Miss Aucha like?
- | | |
|-----------------------|---------------------|
| a. She is friendly | d. She is beautiful |
| b. She has dark skin | e. She is unkind |
| c. She has sharp nose | |
24. Based on the text, how tall is Miss Devi?
- | | |
|-----------|-----------|
| a. 155 m | d. 115 cm |
| b. 115 m | e. 159 cm |
| c. 155 cm | |

Read the text below for number 25 and 26

I have a favorite English teacher in my school. She is Mrs. Nada. She is still young and I like her energy teaching my class. She is 28 years old. She comes from Malang but lives in Kepanjen.

Today she wears blue and white clothes.. She wears rectangular black veil and black skirt. She wears light make up and glossy lipstick. Mrs. Nada has a short body and looks slim. She has a small mouth and nose but her nose is a little sharp.

Mrs. Nada is a good teacher. I like the way she teaches. Even my friends are very noisy during the studying, she reminds us to be a good student. She is the motivator for my class.

25. Who is Mrs. Nada?

- a. An English teacher
- b. A math teacher
- c. a design teacher
- d. A writer's friend
- e. A design student

26. What is the purpose of the text above?

- a. Describe the writer's friend
- b. Describe the writer's teacher
- c. Describe the writer's mom
- d. Describe the writer's classmate
- e. Describe the writer's clothes

27. Woman: "..... to the party tonight?"

Man: "You'd better wear the dress that you wore to the prom last month. It looks wonderful on you."

- a. What are you going to wear.
- b. Can I recommend something to wear
- c. Do you have something to wear
- d. What do you think I should wear
- e. Which dress could you wear

28. In the above dialog, the woman

- a. asks the man for a suggestion
- b. agrees with the man's suggestion
- c. gives the man a suggestion
- d. disagrees with the man's suggestion
- e. asks the man about his party

29. In the above dialog, the man

- a. asks the woman for a suggestion
- b. agrees with the woman's suggestion
- c. gives the woman a suggestion
- d. disagrees with the woman's suggestion
- e. invites the woman to a party

30. Woman: "Oh, this bag is so heavy that I can hardly lift it."

Man: ".....?"

Woman: "Thank you. That's very kind of you."

- a. Can I make it not heavy?
- b. Can you help me?
- c. Can you do me a favor?
- d. Can I give you a hand?
- e. Can I see the bag for you?

31. In the above dialog, the man
- asks the woman's help
 - offers to help the woman
 - asks the woman to help
 - agrees with the woman's offer
 - suggests the woman to help him
32. What will the man probably do?
- carry the woman's bag
 - put the woman's bag
 - bring his bag to the woman
 - make the woman's bag lighter
 - let the woman carry her bag
33. Mira : Hi Nana. What's up?
Nana : good. Anyway, you look so slim, now. I want to lose weight, too. Can you give me some advice?
Mira :
- I don't think you can ever lose weight.
 - You don't need to lose weight. You look fine
 - Join a weight loss club. They will give you moral support
 - I found that a brisk walk every lunch time help me to lose weight
 - You're slim enough
34. A: your little brother is sleeping.
B: oh,okay mom. We are sorry about that.
- Don't be quite!
 - Don't be noisy!
 - Stay at home!
 - Don't play outside!
 - Don't smoke!
35. A : I need to go to airport. Any suggestion?
B : You ... the airport bus. It is cheaper than taxi.
- | | |
|----------------|--------------------|
| a. May take | d. Should be taken |
| b. Might take | e. Must take |
| c. Should take | |
36. A : it's already lunch time. I feel like starving.
B : Let's eat at the cafeteria, ten!
A : ... I'm bored with the food there
- Why don't we have something different?
 - What about having lunch together?
 - How about dinner?
 - Let's not eat anywhere else
 - I think it's a good idea

Read the text below for number 37 to 39.

Cerme is one of the most visited swimming pools around Pakisaji area, Malang, because of the nice and cool decorations of plants and cheap ticket. Cerme is located in Jl. Cerme no.1 Golek, Kendal Payak, Pakisaji.

Cerme has three kinds of swimming pools. The first pool is used for adults which is about 1,5m in depth. The second is for teenagers which has about 1 m in depth. And the third pool is for children which only has a few centimeters in depth. In Cerme, there is also a cafe called *Durian café* which serves durian ice cream as a favourite. There are many kinds of food and drink over there, my favourite is onion rings. The café has a large fish pond below and there is a bridge that connects to the swimming pool. The cafe is very nice, has a classic and cool theme suitable for teenagers and adults.

37. Based on the text, What makes Cerme be the most visited swimming pool?

- | | |
|---------------------------|-----------------------|
| a. Having nice decoration | d. Having four pools |
| b. Having hot water | e. Close to our house |
| c. Expensive ticket | |

38. Where is Cerme located?

- | | |
|-----------------|-------------|
| a. Sumberpucung | d. Kepanjen |
| b. Gunung Kawi | e. Pakisaji |
| c. Gondanglegi | |

39. Based on the text, How deep is the pool for teenagers in Cerme?

- | | |
|----------|----------|
| a. 1,5 m | d. 1 cm |
| b. 15 m | e. 15 cm |
| c. 1 m | |

40. He typing on the computer.

The suitable word to fill the blank is

- | | |
|----------|--------|
| a. like | d. am |
| b. likes | e. are |
| c. liked | |

